
 

 

 

 
December 12, 2022 
 
Board Memo 037-2022: NAPS request to open Pay Talks 
 
Executive Board, 
 
Recognizing the current arrangement of pay policies and schedules and fringe benefits for employees is 
scheduled to expire on May 20, 2023, NAPS requests that the Postal Service and NAPS begin the pay 
consultation process at the earliest possible time. 
 
Please share this information with your membership.  
 
Thank you and be safe. 
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